Swim School Newsletter § Re-enrolment Details
Term 2 finishes on Saturday 7th July, 2018

That proper cold weather is well and truly
upon us. Never fear though, our pool and pool
deck are lovely and warm for both swimmers
and parents. If you are considering a second
lesson for your child during the winter term,
please let us know as we are endeavouring to
fill any vacancies before the end of this term.
Swimming twice per week is a great way to
speed up progress and is great for winter as
our pool is the warmest place you can be!
As most of you know, | (Sarah) will be getting
married during the upcoming school holidays.
In the lead up, | ask that all communications
be via email so | don't lose track in the chaos.
Also, that any requests for change of day/time
come well before the end of this term as |
won't be able to organise any changes to the
schedule from the 7th July. | thank you in
advance for your understanding and
cooperation. Please read over the newsletter
for details on the re enrolment process and all
things swimming! We look forward to seeing
you back for the winter term.

RE-ENROLMENT DETAILS

Monday 3rd June - Saturday 9th June,
2018

Please ensure you bring your $50 deposit to
your lesson during this week or pay online
before hand

All current clients MUST enrol during this
time to secure your spot for Term 3 2018.

Unfortunately if a deposit is not paid during
this week, places WILL be forfeited.

A reminder that balances MUST be paid
in Week 10 of Term 2 (2 Jul - 7 Jul)

MONDAY 23 Jul - 24 Sep $170
TUESDAY 24 Jul - 25 Sep $170
WEDNESDAY 25 Jul - 26 Sep $170
THURSDAY 26 Jul - 27 Sep $170

FRIDAY 27 Jul - 28 Sep $170
SATURDAY 28 Jul - 29 Sep $170

TERM FOCUS

This term our instructors will be focusing on
providing feedback to our students at the end
of each lap. We would like to see our Stingray
& Seahorse students executing their strokes
with excellent technique and we hope that the
consistent feedback will speed up this process.

WINTER PROGRESS
Are you thinking of taking a break because of cooler
weather? We strongly urge you to re consider. Why?

Well, you are not likely to go for a leisurely swim

during winter are you? For this reason, we
recommend that if you need to take a break, consider
taking it in the summertime when you are likely to
swim outside of lessons and can maintain progress.
Taking a break during winter means it can take up to
half a term to return to the level they were at before
they stopped swimming. Until your child can swim
25m proficiently, we recommend year round
swimming to ensure they can continue to progress at
the fastest rate to become water safe.

Winter is the perfect time to continue your child’s
progress and be ready for the upcoming summer. Lots
of hard work has already been done this year, so keep

it up and the results will show come summertime.

PRICE INCREASE ALERT

Due to a significant increase in rental and running
costs, the price of our class lessons will increase to
$18.5 p/l from Term 4. Private lessons will remain at
$48 p/l. | hope you can appreciate my efforts to try
and keep the increase as low as possible whilst still
trying to remain competitive in our industry. Should
you, at any time, need to organise a payment
arrangement, please contact your supervisor or email
Sarah to organise this - we are always happy to help!!

STAR SWIMMER

Congratulations to the Star Swimmer of this term, PJ
Besters. PJ attended our April Intensive program and
was able to transition from our Starfish class to
Stingray in just four days! Keep up the hard work, PJ.




